Voters should produce
valid ID — PAFFREL

People’s Action for Free and Fair Elections
(PAFFREL) has stated that all voters who look
forward to casting their votes at the 5 August General
Election ought to declare their identification to the
Election Commission (EC) officials on duty at the
polling booths.

PAFFREL Executive Director, Rohana
Hettiatachchi, said that before casting their ballot, all
voters should furnish, among others, any one of the
following: their National Identity Card; a valid
Passport: a valid driving licence: the State Service
Retired Identification Card; the Elders Identification
Card; and the Identification Card issued for members
of the clergy by the Department for Registration of
Persons.

He stated that if there are any persons who do not
posses any of these identification cards, then he/she
should forthwith contact their respective Grama
Niladhari Officers or Estate Superintendents ahead
of obtaining the temporary identification card issued
by the EC.



